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The University of Central Florida is committed to the humane care of the animals used in its research and institutional activities. 

If you have questions or concern about animal welfare, we want to hear about it. We urge you to report concerns to your supervisor or to University’s Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee (IACUC) as listed below. 

· To report any concern we ask that you do the following: 

· Call the Office of Animal Welfare: 407-882-1164 

· Email your concern to: IACUC@mail.ucf.edu

· Mail your concern to: 
12201 Research Parkway 
Suite 501 
Orlando, FL 32826-3246 

All claims made will be taken seriously and investigated by the IACUC committee. 
No individual shall be discriminated against or be subject to any reprisal for 
reporting violations of regulations or standard. The University of Central Florida 
protects the rights of “whistle-blowers”.
